
 
   JOINUS ENGLISH LANGUAGE ACADEME, INC. 
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TO    :  OUR VALUED AGENCIES 

DATE    :  August 15, 2019 

CONTENT :  SSP AND VISA PAYMENT INCREASE     

      

Greetings from Philinter Education Center! 

 

This letter is to formally inform your office on the Philippine Immigration new 

guidelines on processing the students’ Special Study Permit (SSP) and           

the Visa Extension. Students are required to personally appear in the Bureau of 

Immigration office upon retrieving the passport after the process completion yet it 

can affect the students class schedules and other academic related matters.  

  

Hence, Philinter Education Center wants to facilitate the Special Study Permit (SSP) 

and the Visa Extension without jeopardizing the matters relating to schedules and 

academics, thus, an additional 300.00 (Three Hundred) pesos for every SSP and 

500.00 (Five Hundred) pesos for every VISA extension transactions effective 

August 19, 2019.  

 

We do understand as the costs have been arising but with much consideration to 

faster and better facilitate the SSP and VISA processing, the increase in the 

processing payment is deemed necessary. 

 

Philinter Management however, will try our very best to continue providing the best 

quality education and students’ services to our learners. And we will also assure for a 

continues cooperation and support to our partnered agencies and market observers. 

 

Please be guided with the latest update on the SSP (Special Student Permit) and 

Visa Processing increase processing payments and your continuous cooperation is 

highly appreciated. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

      

    

     Mr. Choi In  

Chief Executive Officer  

Philinter Education Center/Joinus English Language Academe, Inc.     


